
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 SALE OF LAND  

BEACHFRONT PROPERTIES  
PURCHASE BLOCKS 1-5 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Council of The Corporation of the Town of Wasaga 
Beach at its meeting held on May 12, 2022, intends to declare Beachfront Development 
Properties surplus to the it’s needs. The town intends to sell the properties to a 
preferred purchaser/developer identified through the Request for Proposal process. 
 
The parcels make up approximately 8.4 acres of town owned development property at 
the beachfront between the east side of Spruce Street to the east side of 3rd Street, 
Mosley Street to the Beach Drive promenade, north portion of 2nd Street and all of 1st 
Street, as shown on the Beachfront Development Blocking Plan.   
 
Map 
 

 
 
 
Purpose and Effect 
 
It is Council’s intent through enacting a by-law to approve the sale of these Beachfront 
Properties shown as purchase blocks on the map.    
 
Date and Time of Meeting 
 
The earliest that Council may consider a by-law to sell the properties is at the May 26, 
2022 Council meeting.  This meeting is held at Town Hall, 30 Lewis Street, Wasaga 
Beach and commences at 2:00 p.m. (Virtually). 
 
Further Information 
 
To review the map of the subject property or to ask questions concerning the above 
notice contact George Vadeboncoeur at (705) 429-3844 ext. 2222 or by email at 
cao@wasagabeach.com . 

mailto:cao@wasagabeach.com


 
Dated this 12th day of May, 2022. 
 
Dina Lundy, Director, Legislative Services & Clerk 
Town of Wasaga Beach 
30 Lewis Street 
Wasaga Beach, ON L9Z 1A1 
705-429-3844 ext. 2223 
clerk@wasagabeach.com 

mailto:clerk@wasagabeach.com

